## **Association of Secretaries General of Parliaments**

Rabat, January 16th, 2007

Sir/Madam General Secretary Dear colleague;

Further to our last General Assembly in Geneva (16-19 October, 2006), I have the pleasure to send you the <u>questionnaire concerning the system of transcription of the proceedings and the sessions' reports of Parliamentary Assemblies</u>.

I kindly request you to answer it as soon as possible and return it before <u>February 20<sup>th</sup>, 2007</u> so as to allow me to elaborate the synthesis of the answers to present during our next Assembly in Bali.

I take this opportunity to extend you my best wishes for the year 2007.

Sincerely Yours.

Abdeljalil Zerhouni,

General Secretary House of Representatives

**N.B**: Answer to be sent to:

Abdeljalil Zerhouni, General Secretary
House of Representatives

Av. Mohammed, P.O.Box 431- Rabat - Morocco.

E-mail: s.general@parlement.ma / Fax : + 212 37 76 03 90 / + 212 37 67 97 91